
October 2023 

Lincoln 
Association  
of Baptists 

The missions development team, Randy 
and Merrill, met with some pastors in 
February, and we began praying about 
this ministry. After July’s Executive Board 
meeting, about 20-22 churches agreed to 
participate. I hope to have 30 before 
April. 

 The missions team will have monthly 
training opportunities for you. We will 
schedule these training opportunities as follows: October 19, November 9, 
and December 7. The October 19 training will be at the LAB. We will post 
the reminder on our Facebook page and website. 

Ideally, I hope you can attend each one between now and April. These 
training opportunities will give you confidence in evangelism, discipleship 
making, and team building.  

Following each training, we will work with pastors so you can apply im-
mediately what you have learned from the training in the community. For 
example, following October 19, Ovensen Heights and Berean Baptist will 
host an outreach ministry so you can practice what you learned in train-
ing. We hope to be able to do this monthly, churches serving as a team 
of ambassadors for His glory. 

We invite you to our next planning meeting on Sunday, October 15, at 
4:00. If you can’t make it in person, email me, and I will send you a 
Zoom link. We will have many meetings since trying to schedule over 20 
churches for meetings to pray about this and discuss details will be chal-

lenging. 

There will be many 
challenges regard-
ing this ministry, 
but there is noth-
ing God can’t help 
us to overcome. If 
you wish to know 
more, email me.  

Upcoming Events &  Announcements: 

 

Lab Recovery Team— If you feel God 

leading you to be apart of this ministry, 

please reach out to Silas Session at 

sjsession@yahoo.com  

Pastor Prayer  Meeting– Join us each 

Wednesday at 9:30 for fellowship and 

prayer. (Location will be emailed weekly 

until renovations are complete at the 

LAB) 

Baptist Campus Ministry –Every Tues-

day at ECTC, contact Tanner Royalty to 

sign up or ask how you can get in-

volved!  tanner.nhcc@gmail.com  



CHURCHES WITHOUT 
PASTORS:  

•Colesburg  •Red Hill  

• Elizabethtown  

• Youngers Creek 

 

For up to date information, follow us on Face-

book!  To get your copy of the Newsletter via 

mail or email, contact us today at  ad-

mina@svba.comcastbiz.net or call us at 270-

765-4023.  www.svabaptist.org    

 

Mt. Zion donated backpacks and 

school supplies to New Highland 

Elementary School 

 
 

R. Shawn Edwards 
Association Missions Strate-

gist dom@svab.comcastbiz.net   
 

Tanner Royalty 
Baptist Campus Minister 
Tanner.nhcc.@gmail.com 

 
Kayla Dailey 

Administrative Assistant 
admina@svab.comcastbiz.net  

September 27th was ‘See You at the 

Pole’! Our local schools  got involved!  


